
With reference to my Xettm of: 28 April 1992, I wish to inform you that I 
have &xi&d to dispatch Mr. Marrack I. Gaulding, U~dsr-Scrreta~p-General for 
?cacc-keeping Qperatians. to examine the evolvixg situation in 
Bosnia-Eorzegavina aad to look into tie feasibility of a United NatiQps 
peace-keeping crperation. Mr+ Gaulding will be travelling as soon as 
practicable. 
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